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Restriping on Tramway (NM 556)  

 
ALBUQUERQUE – The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling 
public that restriping of the roadway is taking place on Tramway Blvd (NM 556) from Central Ave to 
Tramway Lane.  All northbound and southbound acceleration lanes have been removed from 
intersections along Tramway, and have been replaced with bicycle facilities.  Striping is ongoing at this 
time and crews are currently working on the crosswalks.  Striping and signing efforts will continue and 
there will be changes to how the eastbound and westbound movements merge onto Tramway Blvd. at 
these intersections. In particular, the free flow movements have been removed. Please keep these 
changes in mind as the traveling public adjusts to these changes.  
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